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The University of Alberta (U of A) and the University of Alberta Properties Trust Inc. (UAPTI) is pleased 
to provide the following update distributed through your community league regarding Michener Park 
(MP). The goal of this update is to keep our neighbours informed of what is currently taking place on 
the MP site.  
 
U of A Protective Services (UAPS) patrols the MP site daily. We ask neighbours to please continue to 
call Edmonton Police Services (EPS) with general complaints at 780-423-4567 and emergency situations 
at 911. We would also ask that neighbours continue to call UAPS at 780-492-5050 regarding any 
suspicious activities. 
 
University of Alberta Update: 

 Demolition of Vanier Tower continues and is expected to be complete mid to end of November 
2022. We would like remind all neighbours to please ensure a significant distance from the MP site 
while the demolition teams are doing their work. 

 If you have any questions or comments, please contact: Emily Ball, Director, Community Relations 
for the U of A, phone number: 780-492-4345, email: emily.ball@ualberta.ca. 

 
University of Alberta Properties Inc. (UAPTI) Update: 

 UAPTI has begun grading the site. Stage 1 of the grading will continue through the fall and Stage 2 
will begin in spring 2023 followed by utilities installation and road construction. 

 You can review the most up to date redevelopment plans for MP on the UAPTI website 
at:  https://ualbertapropertiestrustinc.ca  

 UAPTI representatives will continue to meet with South Campus Neighbourhood Coalition (SCNC) 
representatives on a regular basis to review development plans for the MP site. 

 If you have any questions or comments regarding the future development of the MP site, please 
contact the offices of UAPTI at (587) 743-0242. 
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